
                                                  
 
 
ANNOUNCING EACUBO AND CAUBO PARTNERSHIP 
 
The Eastern Association of College and University Business Officers (EACUBO) is pleased to 
announce a partnership with the Canadian Association of University Business Officers (CAUBO).  
In this partnership, effective immediately, EACUBO and CAUBO will extend institutional member 
pricing to each others’ members for our Annual Meeting this October 22-25 and for the CAUBO 
Annual Conference in 2024.   
 
“As two leading organizations in the field of higher education business management, EACUBO is 
excited to embark on this mutually beneficial journey.” 
Laura Hubbard 
EACUBO Chair 
 
“I’m very happy to see us building bridges between our two Assoiations for the benefit of all our 
members and of the high education sector.” 
Nathalie Laporte 
Executive Director, CAUBO 
 
This agreement is limited to the EACUBO Annual Meeting and the CAUBO Annual Conference.  It 
does not include any other professional development activities, products, or services. 
 
For more information about this partnership, please contact info@EACUBO.org 
Or for CAUBO, kserjak@caubo.ca 
 
About EACUBO: 
The Eastern Association of College and University Business Officers is a respected organization 
representing college and university business officers across the Eastern United States.  EACUBO’s mission 
is to promote excellence and innovation in financial and administrative leadership within higher 

education institutions.  
 
ABOUT CAUBO: 
The Canadian Association of University Business Officers is a premier organization serving university 
business officers and administrators in Canada.  CAUBO is committed to enhancing professional 
development and facilitating collaboration to address the unique challenges faced by higher education 
institutions in the county.  
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